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Dear parent/carer 
 
Due to some students having to withdraw from the trip due to GCSE examinations I am writing to you 
about an exciting opportunity as there are places now available to students in year 10 & 11. 
 
In January 2023 the science department will be running an educational trip to Euro Disney Paris for 
20 students. The trip will be a fantastic opportunity to explore the science behind the exhilarating 
rides that are found within the Disney parks. In addition, students will be able to explore the parks 
and take advantage of the facilities that are on offer. There are currently 3 places available. 
 
I have outlined the proposed details of the trip below - 
The trip will run from Sunday 29th January 2023 and return Wednesday 1st February 2023. The first 
day will involve travelling to Disney and some evening activities. The students will then spend two full 
days in the parks and return home on the fourth day. Specific timings will be confirmed closer to the 
event. 
 
During the trip students will be involved in two workshops which will link the content that they are 
learning in their science lessons to a real world situation. Working in teams of eight, students will use 
their skills to design a new roller coaster for Disneyland Paris discussing their ideas with theme park 
designers. 
 
The price includes accommodation at the B&B hotel, Disneyland Paris, travel, breakfast, evening meal 
and insurance. It is recommended that students bring around €15 for their lunches. The cost per 
student will be £469. 
 
The total balance will need to be paid in full no later than Thursday 15th December 2022.  
 
Should you wish to register your interest please do so by Monday 12th December 2022 by completing 
the return slip below to Miss Standing. Shortly after the deadline students will be notified if they 
have been successful in securing a place.   
 
Many Thanks 

 
Miss Standing 
 
 
 
 
 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------



 

 

------------------------------------------------------------ 
Disneyland Paris science trip February 2023. 
 
I hereby consent to my son/daughter taking part in the Disneyland Paris trip. 

 
I would like my child to take part in this trip. 
Name of student:…………………………………………………….…………..… 
Name of parent/guardian:………………………………………………..…… 
Contact number of parent/guardian:……………………………………. 
Signature:……………………………………………………………………………. 
Parent/Guardian 

 
 

 


